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This year QED and Pinnacle have once again asked for help  

designing their Christmas Card! The theme this year is "Help Santa 

Get Healthy!" All entries should be on A4 paper and you may use  

crayons, felt tips or paint and remember to make your drawing as 

clear and colourful as possible! Please hand your entry to Mrs  

Stephenson by Wednesday 6th November 2019. Good luck! 

Please note that dogs are not allowed 

to come into the school grounds. Thank 

you for your cooperation. 

Amazing Twelfth Night Performance! 

Influenza Vaccination.  

Headteacher’s news: 

All children will have brought a  letter home recently detailing  

information about the free nasal Influenza Vaccination. This has 

been offered to all children in Reception Class up to Year 6 and will 

take place in school on Tuesday 3rd December. If you would like 

your child to receive this immunisation please ensure your online 

consent form has been submitted no later than 15th November 

2019. If you have any queries please don't hesitate to call the office. 

Dates for your diary: 

School closes today and re-opens on 

Monday 4th November 2019. 

 

Open days for new families with 

children starting school in September 

2020.  

Tuesday 5th November 2019 

9:15 - 10:45am 

Thursday 7th November 2019 

9:15 - 10:45am 

Wednesday 13th November 2019 

1:30 - 3:00pm 

Please contact the office to book an 

appointment. 

 

Individual Photographs... 

Will be taken in school on Thursday 7th 

November 2019 for all children. 

 

Teacher Training Day -  Friday 22nd 

November. 

Huge congratulations to our KS2 Drama Club, who gave an  

outstanding performance at Stage@Leeds this week. Our young 

cast performed brilliantly in front of over 200 paying members of the 

public as part of the  

Shakespeare Schools  

Festival 2019. Every  

member of the cast 

did our school proud. 

We would to thank 

everyone who helped 

make this event such a 

success, especially Mr 

Bentham, Dr Marrows 

and Mrs Stephenson. 

Well done everyone!                                                 

This week in assembly we  

focussed on:  the importance of 

reading.  

Please make sure that you have seen a 

copy of the ‘Extreme Reading ‘ letter 

which was sent home on Monday. 

There simply isn’t enough space for me to write anything else  

except that I hope you all have a wonderful half term holiday 

and look forward to seeing you on Monday 4th November. 

Polite Notice  

Poppy Appeal 

After half term we will  

be selling poppies on  

behalf of the Royal British 

Legion. We suggest a  

minimum donation of 20p. 

There are also some  

stationery items available 

for donations between 50p and £1.00. 

Harvest Festival 

A big thank you to all the  

parents and carers who came 

to watch our Harvest Festival 

this week. We hope you  

enjoyed it!  Many thanks also for 

the donations of food which will 

be donated to the Trinity  

Foodbank in Rawdon.  

Christmas Card Competition.  


